NEWARK

ACADEMY

28" February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

As we previously communicated, tomorrow was scheduled to be our GCSE Options
Evening. Unfortunately, due to the adverse weather conditions we have made the decision
to postpone this event until Thursday 8" March (start time 6.00pm prompt as before). We
appreciate students and parents were looking forward to this evening, but 'm sure you
appreciate that the safety of students, parents and staff travelling to and from the event Iis
our priority.

We will email out a reminder next week about this event. In the meantime please continue
to look at the option block information sent out yesterday. Any questions you have relating
to this will be answered next Thursday.

Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to seeing you next Thursday.

Yours sincerely

y

Mr Brown
Associate School Leader: Curriculum
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